

Present: Tim, Hans, Jane, Kathy, Heather, Jo, Sian, Jean, Maureen, Paul

	Action
<b>1. May Fair concert</b> Thursday 8 <sup>th</sup> May 7.30pm Modbury Memorial Hall Donations to Modbury Fair minus any expenses eg bar licence/nibbles Jo in charge of music on the theme of Heaven. Peter and Jean to liaise with Pauline, sort licence/drinks/nibbles Sian to produce a poster(with no copyright issues) and liaise with Pip(Modbury Fair) and Lynne(Messenger) Jane to advertise on Nextdoor and Facebook. Kathy to send copy to Gazette Committee members to help on night, welcoming and clearing up	   <b>Jo</b> <b>Peter, Jean</b> <b>Sian</b>  <b>Jane</b> <b>Kathy</b> <b>All committee</b>
<b>2. Christian Aid Concert</b> Ugborough Church Saturday 17 <sup>th</sup> May  No time set yet Same programme as May Fair	
<b>3. Dates for Spring and Summer Terms</b> Jan 9 <sup>th</sup> , 16 <sup>th</sup> , 30 <sup>th</sup> , Feb 13 <sup>th</sup> , 20 <sup>th</sup> , Mar 6 <sup>th</sup> , 13 <sup>th</sup> , 27 <sup>th</sup> , Apr 17 <sup>th</sup>  Apr 24 <sup>th</sup> , May 1 <sup>st</sup> , 8 <sup>th</sup> (concert) 15 <sup>th</sup> , 22 <sup>nd</sup> , June 5 <sup>th</sup> , 12 <sup>th</sup> , 19 <sup>th</sup> , 26 <sup>th</sup> , July 3	
<b>4. Fees for 2025/6</b> The fees so far have covered costs with a small surplus. If a new leader is willing to accept £100 per session, we will be able to keep fees for 2025/6 the same. Maureen will keep the situation under review.	<b>Maureen</b>
<b>5. New leader for MGS</b> In response to Tim's emailing, 2 choir leaders replied. Fran Andre from Buckfastleigh who could not take on the role permanently but may be able to help with a workshop. Freya Harbottle from South Brent who may be interested. Jo to provide additional information on MGS activity to Freya Harbottle. Jo and Tim to have an initial meeting with Freya and report back to the committee.  Jo will contact Jeremy Kenyon from Dartmouth Rock choir to find out if he would be interested.	<b>Jo and Tim</b>
<b>6. System for last minute rehearsal cancellations</b> For the very rare occasion when we may need to cancel a rehearsal at the last minute, it was decided that one committee member from sops, altos and men should devise a system for phoning all members in their group and to be initial point of contact for instigating phoning of that group.  Maureen to organise Sopranos, Kathy the altos and Tim the men	<b>Maureen,</b> <b>Kathy and Tim</b>
<b>7. New members</b> Sian agreed to provide a sheet for any new member arriving at a rehearsal in exchange for contact information. Sian is also intending to send an updated list of members to the committee each month	<b>Sian</b>